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Legislators,   

 

It is important to the people of Oregon that you vote no one these increases.  

Families are struggling to make ends meet, young and old a like.  We aren’t seeing a 

change in the housing market, the grocery stores, gas, utilities and we’re definitely 

not getting pay raises.  More money is going out than coming in.  Stop the increase 

now. Don’t be bullied into doing something you know the people don’t want.  Stand 

firm for all Oregonians.   


